
From: Erica Brown <Erica.Brown@scdhhs.gov>
To: John SupraSUPRA@scdhhs.gov

Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
Date: 10/15/2013 8:39:29 AM

Subject: FW: Your person in Columbia

Hi John & Christian,
Please see the email below between Jeff and Phil Noble.  Would it be appropriate for me to meet with Phil?  Jeff 
didn’t mention too much about his background other than he is an active Democrat who blogged positively about the 
SIB.
Thanks!
-Erica
 
 

Erica Brown

Erica.Brown@scdhhs.gov
803.898.3062
 
www.scdhhs.gov

 
Healthy Connections and the Healthy Connections logo are trademarks of South Carolina Department of Health and
 
Human Services and may be used only with permission from the Department.
 

 
From: Phil Noble [mailto:phil@philnoble.com] 
 
Sent: Monday, October 14, 2013 05:04 PM
 
To: Liebman, Jeffrey 
 
Subject: Your person in Columbia 
 
 
Jeff
 
Sorry I missed you when I called earlier – and I apologize if this is a duplicate email as I’ve been having some tech 
issues lately.
 
I’m going to be in Columbia tomorrow, Wed and several days next week and I’d really like to meet Erica Brown. Could 
you pls do the intro email to her as we discussed and I’ll follow up with her.
 
Also, I’m going to be back at the KSG sometime the week of the 28th and would like to stop by and chat a minute – 
are you in town that week?
 
Thanks,
Phil
^^^^^^^^^^^^^
Phil Noble
32 Bull St.
Charleston, SC 29401
Mobile - 843 296 1490
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This message is intended for the use of the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain 
information, including health information, that is privileged, confidential, and the disclosure of which is 
governed by applicable law. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, or the 
employee or agent responsible to deliver it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any 
dissemination, distribution or copying of this information is STRICTLY PROHIBITED. 
 

If you have received this in error, please notify us immediately and destroy the related message.


